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Reflect on what’s past, shape what’s lying ahead and look forward to 
challenges - this is our passion for your perfect seminar. 
 
Still under construction our new training centre will open its doors on January   
1st 2015 at Konrad-Zuse-Str. 4-6 in Leer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             
 
On two floors open seminar areas and areas for practical training are being 
built. Equipment provided will be to highest standards, even more specialised 
and more technical than previous, to meet our motto “next level learning”. 
 
We are looking forward to welcome you at our new training centre as of the     
1st of January 2015. 
 
 


